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H4H Housing Assistance Fund Information 
 

The Housing Assistance Fund (HAF), managed by Santa Cruz County’s Housing 
for Health Division (H4H) in partnership with the Community Action Board of 
Santa Cruz County (CAB), was created to provide a flexible source of funding to 
help Santa Cruz County eligible participants and their families obtain and 
maintain long-term stable housing. HAF applications are prepared and 
submitted on behalf of participants by eligible providers that work for H4H 
partner agencies.  HAF assistance is limited and short-term. 

Approvals for the Housing Assistance Fund will be based on eligibility and 
funding available.  The provider submitting a HAF application on your behalf 
will inform you if their application has been approved by H4H. 

By accepting this assistance, you are agreeing to receive follow up calls from 
CAB.  The purpose of these calls is to assess whether the HAF program helped 
you obtain or maintain your housing.  CAB staff will call you every three months 
after you receive this assistance.  They will stop calling after six months have 
elapsed since the last time you accessed Housing Assistance Funds. 

If you have any questions about this program, you can call the H4H office at 
(831) 454-7312. 

 

 


